
FAMILY RADIO 2WR 
1040 CLAY STREET SE 
ROANOKE, VA 24012 

January 6, 1994 

Kermit Geary 
126 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you for your letter of December 18. 

I am happy to confirm your reception of WWWR, December 17, 1993, 
on 910 kiloHertz as you reported. At the time you were able to 

pick up our signal, we were operating at 500 watts. 

It was a pleasure to receive your letter and your words of 

encouragement. May God bless you richly in 1994! 

Sincerely, 

Na cy DeM rc ant 
Of ice Ma ager 


